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House Committee on Transportation 

 

The Department of Transportation (DOT) supports this bill which temporarily exempts 
the DOT and its contractors from certain state requirements for certain bridge 
rehabilitation projects by extending the end date to June 30, 2022. 
  
Passage of this bill will allow the DOT to continue accelerating the design and 
construction of bridges listed under Act 218, Session Laws of Hawaii 2012.     
 
Although this bill exempts the DOT from State requirements, it is the intent of the DOT 
to conform and comply with all State laws during the design and construction phases of 
each bridge project.  Similarly, while this bill will aid the DOT in streamlining the State’s 
project delivery process, the DOT will continue to be required to comply with all 
applicable Federal laws as this bill does not exempt the DOT from those requirements.   
 
Without the passing of this bill, many DOT bridge projects listed in SECTION 3 of Act 
218 will be required to meet State and County statutes currently exempt, thereby 
considerably pushing back the project completion dates.   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony. 
 

 







From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 4:24 PM 
To: TRNtestimony 
Cc: mendezj@hawaii.edu 
Subject: *Submitted testimony for SB1016 on Mar 15, 2017 10:00AM* 
 

SB1016 
Submitted on: 3/13/2017 
Testimony for TRN on Mar 15, 2017 10:00AM in Conference Room 423 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Javier Mendez-Alvarez Individual Oppose No 

 
 
Comments:  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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